
 

CIRCULAR 

 

Ref: PFA/USCM/2/2010            Salem 

         January 01, 2010 

To                      

The Principal/Dean/Director 

Dental College       

   

Respected Sir/Madam,  

 

I am sure that you are aware that the Pierre Fauchard Academy, India Section had 

instituted an Annual "Pierre Fauchard Academy Undergraduate Student Certificate of 

Merit" Award from the year 1989.  In the past years, we enjoyed good response from you 

and the winner 0f 2009 was presented the Certificate of Merit and cash Award in the 23rd 

Annual Convocation and Awards Ceremony of PFA held at Chennai.  

 

This year, we once again request you to kindly select an Undergraduate Dental Intern 

from your College who has contributed to the Dental Literature/Research and forward 

his/her name with full details of Academic / Cultural / Sports activities to our office on 

or before March 31, 2010. The Intern should enclose a certificate that he/she was an 

intern anytime during the period April 2009 to March 2010 from the Principal of the 

College: 



   1. Name of the Intern                                :  

 

   2. Postal Address with Pin code,  

       Telephone and Email                            : 

 

   3. Name of the College                             : 

 

   4. Name of the Principal & Email            :   

 

   5. Papers presented in Conference /  

       published in Journal / Research work   

      (Enclose copies)           : (Marks 10+10+10) 

 

   6. Details of Academic / Cultural / 

       Sports Activities (Enclose copies)        : (Marks 10+10+10) 

 

   7. Details of other Activities                      

       (Enclose copies)            :  (Marks 10)  

 

   8. Certificate from Principal          :  

  

All applications, received complete with the required details, will be considered by the 

Student Awards Committee of the Pierre Fauchard Academy and the Best Student 

selected for the Award.   The decision of the Senate is final and binding on all 

participants.  The Award will be presented during the 24th Annual Convocation and 

Awards Ceremony of the Pierre Fauchard Academy which will be intimated to the 

Winner and the Principal of the College.  

 

We sincerely thank you for your kind co-operation in selecting a student for the Award. 

We also look forward for your valuable suggestions to improve the Academy.                              

 

                                                                Yours sincerely 

 

           (Signature Block)                                  

                                    Prof. T. Samraj 

                                                         Student Awards Committee 

CC: Chairman, PFA 


